February 27, 2019

The Community Center/Media Center Building (CCMC) committee meeting scheduled for February 27,
2019, at 7:00PM in the Town Library at 10 Maple Avenue, Beacon Falls has been cancelled due to
forecasted weather. The next meeting of the committee will be its regularly scheduled meeting in
March.

Michael Krenesky, Selectman & Chairman of the CCMC



